
CPT® 2023 American Medical Association. All rights reserved.

Eli's Hospice Insider

Hospice News: Beware Inaccurate Hospice Reports
If you've run any Hospice-Level Quality Measure Reports or Hospice Patient Stay-Level Quality Measure Reports with
dates between Dec. 8, 2016 and Feb. 26, 2017, you'll have to rerun them. "An issue was identified and corrected with
calculations" in that date range, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services says. See more information at
www.cms.gov/Medicare/Quality-Initiatives-Patient-Assessment-Instruments/Hospice-Quality-Reporting/HIS-Technical-Infor
mation.html.
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